
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
To:         Editors & Health Journalists 
Issued by:   Department of Health 
Date:       Saturday, 17 August 2024 
 
Minister Motsoaledi invited to unpack the NHI to congregants in Gauteng 
 
Pretoria: Minister of Health, Dr Aaron Motsoaledi will on Sunday, 18 August continue 
with the National Health Insurance (NHI) roadshow meant to unpack how this health 
reform will benefit the most vulnerable people in South Africa, listen to concerns and 
recommendations on how this can be successfully implemented to address the current 
inequalities with regards to access to quality and affordable healthcare in the country. 
 
Minister Motsoaledi will this weekend honour an invite from Centurion Lutheran 
Fellowship to present and simplify how ordinary citizens will benefit from the 
implementation of this long-awaited NHI. 
 
On Monday, 12 August he presented before leaders of another faith-based 
organisation in Polokwane, Limpopo. 
 
Details of the event as follows: 
 
Date:   Sunday, 18 August 2024 
Time:   11h00 
Venue:  Centurion Lutheran Fellowship, 186 Aletta Avenue, Celtisdal, Raslouw - 

Centurion – in Pretoria 
 
 
For more information and media enquiries, please contact: 
 
Mr Foster Mohale 
Health Departmental Spokesperson 
0724323792 
Foster.mohale@health.gov.za 
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